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~ LOCATION: FORT ROSS-SEAVIEW~ 
The Fort Ross Vineyard is located less than a mile from the Pacific Ocean, seven miles north of the Russian River 
and two miles south east of the old Russian Settlement of Fort Ross.  Perched on steep mountain ridges, floating high 
above the coastal fog, at elevations from 1200 up to 1700 feet above sea level, Fort Ross Vineyard is the closest 
vineyard to the Pacific Ocean in all of California. With its marine sedimentary soils, long bright sunny days, gentle sea 
breezes and cool maritime climate, these steep coastal ridges have become one of the most highly regarded 
cool-climate growing regions in California. 

APPROVAL OF THE FORT ROSS-SEAVIEW AVA!
In January 2012, Fort Ross Vineyard became part of the new, rigorously defined Fort Ross-Seaview American 
Viticultural Area (AVA) which established the region as separate and distinct from all other wine growing regions in 
California. The process of approval was rather lengthy. Work on the petition began in 1999 and was first submitted to 
the TTB in 2003. This new AVA covers 27,500 acres overlooking the Pacific Ocean at elevations from 920-1,800 feet 
and is located in the steep coastal ridges of the Sonoma Coast. The wines produced from grapes grown in this extreme 
and challenging region truly reflect their terrior with elegance, fine structure, seamless balance and vibrant fruit that 
distinguishes them from wines produced in the greater Sonoma Coast Appellation. Wines produced in this region will 
always be limited as yields are low and most of the terrain is too steep to farm.

HISTORICAL FORT ROSS:
The historical Fort Ross has an important significance in the grape growing history of California. In 1817, the first 
grapes were planted at Fort Ross from Peruvian grape cuttings by Captain Leontii Andreianovich Hagemeister. These 
were the first grapes planted in Sonoma or Napa Counties. Fort Ross is proud to continue this tradition. 

BICENTENNIAL CELEBRATION OF THE OLD RUSSIAN SETTLEMENT OF FORT ROSS: 1812 – 2012
Fort Ross was requested to produce wine to mark the Bicentennial of the old Russian settlement of Fort Ross in 
2012.  We have made two special blends - a  Chardonnay and a Pinot Noir, both with distinctive commemorative 
labels that have a painting of the old Fort done in 1841 by the Russian naturalist, Il'ya Vosnesensky.  The painting is 
now hanging in the Kunstkamera in the Peter, the Great, Museum in St. Peterburg.  Celebrations will be held at the 
old Fort and in the Fort Ross Vineyard Tasting Room.  


